
Project Update: May 2018 
 
Introduction 
In our project titled “Promoting the conservation of Red Colobus in Itwara and Matiri 
Forests, Uganda through population monitoring, awareness creation and beekeeping” I 
shared findings with during a community engagement workshop organised by the 
Queen Elizabeth Parks Project ‘Connecting People and Wildlife’. We plan to conduct 
environmental awareness in the community. 
 
Actual achievements during this period 

• Shared findings to protected area managers in the zone following an invitation by 
the Queen Elizabeth National Park Projects for their workshop on 27th February 
2018. 

• Prepared presentation for IPS Nairobi 2018.   
 
Next steps 

• Conduct community awareness based on the findings and promote 
environmentally friendly income generating activities.  

• Write the project report. 
 

 
Group photo during the community engagement workshop (dissemination of findings) 
with park wardens in Kasese, Uganda  
 
 


